
 
 

 
 
 

LATEX ALLERGY WARNING 
 
It is estimated that 1% of the U.S. population is allergic to latex.  People who are exposed to 
latex on a daily basis, the figure is estimated to be as high as 8%. The issue of allergic reactions 
to latex has intensified in recent years and has created fear and confusion among some end 
users 
 
While the studies are not yet conclusive, it seems that prolonged and continuous exposure to 
proteins in the latex causes allergic reactions in certain individuals. The typical latex glove 
manufacturing process reduces these naturally-occurring proteins but does not eliminate them 
completely 
 
The brand of latex glove we sell, are made from “low-protein” latex to help reduce the chance of 
a latex allergy.  Low-protein latex gloves are made from latex in which most of the skin irritating 
proteins have been removed.   
 
Latex allergies can be a serious, potentially life threatening health issue.  Those who may 
be sensitive to latex should not use latex.  Instead of latex, wear latex-free synthetic 
gloves such as our disposable nitrile gloves. 
 
 


